
From: Sandoval, Gary L.
To: "Rob Rayner"
Subject: RE: HillsideAutoTCL-1.pdf
Date: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 4:22:00 PM

Hello, it has been two months since the first CO submittal.  We will need an update Certification Letter from you, so
 that we can complete the Final TCL CO.

-----Original Message-----
From: Rob Rayner [mailto:rob@r2architectural.com]
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2016 2:15 PM
To: Planning Development Review Services
Subject: HillsideAutoTCL-1.pdf

Please see attached
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